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Sheriff Greg Champagne would like the public’s assistance in locating a suspect in a shooting that 

was reported to St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office on October 5, 2018, shortly after 2:30 a.m. 

 

The St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office is currently seeking the whereabouts of Felix Polkey for 

his alleged involvement in a shooting that took place early Friday morning in the 100 block of 

Kennedy Street in St. Rose, Louisiana.   

 

During the investigation it was learned that a 20 year old male from St. Rose was at a friend’s 

residence in the 100 block of Kennedy Street when he was shot in the back.  The victim was 

treated for the gunshot wound at a local area hospital, where he has since been released.   

 

Detectives have secured a warrant for the arrest of Felix Polkey.  If anyone knows the 

whereabouts of Polkey, or have any information pertaining to the incident, they are urged to 

contact Detective Jenni Barrette of the St. Charles Parish Sheriff’s Office at (985)783-1135 or 

contact (985)783-6807. 

 

Felix Polkey is a 20 year old white male, approximately 5’5” tall and weighs approximately 134 

lbs.  Polkey’s last known address is 13575 Old Spanish Trail in Boutte, Louisiana.   
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